
From: Nick Overton   
Sent: 23 May 2023 11:36 
To: Parry, Charlie <Charlie.Parry@boston.gov.uk> 
Subject: Re: B/22/0186 - Man Flower Restaurant, 23 Wide Bargate, Boston, PE21 6SR 

 

 

Good morning Charlie, 

 

I understand your predicament therefore confirm the application is to be withdrawn.  

we will work on a re-submission ensuring that we take on board the conservation officers 

comments. 

Kind Regards 

Nick 

 

Nick Overton BSc, MRICS 

NiCAD Consultancy Services Ltd 

The Hollies, 

Thornimans Lane, 

Frampton 

PE20 1AJ 
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